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May 26, 2020 

CONTRACT AWARD 

Project: Rte. 28 Widening, Prince William County/Fairfax County Line to Rte. 29 
Contract No.: CN20304174 

 

FCDOT Project No: 2G40-100-000, 2G40-136-000, 5G25-065-000, 1400137-2017 
VDOT Project No.: 0028-029-69, P101, R201, C501, UPC 108720 

 

Federal Project No.: P101: NHPP-5A01(810) 

  

R201: NHPP-5B01(078) 

  

C501: NHPP-5B01(078) 

 

Mr. Garry Palleschi, Vice President 

Shirley Contracting Company, LLC 

8435 Backlick Road 

Lorton, VA 22079 

Dear Mr. Palleschi, 

As you are aware, a Notice of Intent to Award was posted on April 3, 2020 for the above 
contract. I am pleased to inform you that the Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) 
authorized award of the contract on May 12, 2020, and the County Executive approved award of 
the contract on May 22, 2020 to Shirley Contracting Company, LLC based on the bid of 
$56,882,900.  The execution of this contract is subject to any necessary concurrence of the 

Federal Highway Administration and other pertinent authorized agencies, if applicable. 

You will be advised of final execution of the contract by the Fairfax County Department of 
Transportation (FCDOT). 

Sincerely, 

James Beall, PE 

Section Chief, Transportation Design Division 

Cc: W. Todd Minnix, PE, Chief, Transportation Design Division 

Fairfax County Department of Transportation 
4050 Legato Road, Suite 400 

Fairfax, VA 22033-2895 
Phone: (703) 877-5600 TTY: 711 

Fax: (703) 877-5723 
www.fairfaxcounty.gov/fcdot 
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